
 

Why Strategic Planning? 

 To create a future vision for 

Piscataway Schools 

 To promote leadership 

 To engage the community in the 

planning process 

Strategic Planning Answers 
Three Questions: 

1. Where are we today? 

2. Where do we want to be in the 
future? 

3. What should we focus on today, 
to make it more likely we will 
meet our future goals? 

 

MEETING DATES: 

Introductory Meeting 

Monday, October 15, 7pm 

PHS Room F100 
 

Planning Meetings  

These meetings will begin               

at 7pm and will be held in          

the PHS Commons: 

Monday, October 29 

Tuesday, November 27 

Monday, January 14 

 

PISCATAWAY SCHOOLS 
INVITES YOU 
TO BE A PART OF OUR 
STRATEGIC PLANNING 
 

Help us plan the future! Working together, parents, 

neighbors, teachers, and administrators will create a 

shared vision for Piscataway Schools. Together, we will 

develop goals and objectives to move the District 

forward to meet the challenges of the 21st Century. 

 

An introductory meeting will take place on Monday, 

October 15, 2018, at 7pm in Room F100 at Piscataway 

High School. This meeting will be facilitated by 

representatives of the New Jersey School Boards 

Association, who will explain the strategic planning 

process, and how stakeholders can best contribute 

their thoughts, plans, and hopes for the future. 


